
Friday 9th May 2025 

Year 3 swimming 

After Half Term, Year 3 will start their swimming lessons. These will run every Friday 

afternoon from 6th June - 11th July.  

If you have any questions about swimming lessons, please speak to your class 

teacher.  

SATs Week for Year 6 

Next week is SATs week for Year 6.  We are incredibly proud of Year 6 and the effort and hard work they have 

put in, in the run up to SATs week. The children will need to be in school, on time, everyday next week.   

From Monday 12th - Thursday 15th, Year 6 are welcome to attend school from 8.00am where they can have 

breakfast with their friends and relax before they start the day. Year 6 parents; there is no need to book or 

pay for these Year 6 breakfast sessions, please enter school via the hall doors.  

Warmer weather 

As the weather gets warmer please make sure sun cream is applied before school. If this 

needs topping up throughout the day, please provide a bottle in their book bag. Your child 

must be able to apply their sun cream themselves as school staff are not allowed to apply it. 

If children bring sun hats to school, please make sure they are clearly labelled with their 

name.  

Parking 

Parking is always an issue outside of schools during the start and end of the day. We appreciate that there is 

a limited amount of parking in the local streets during these busy times around Woodcroft.  

Please be mindful that the local residents still need access to their properties during this time and driveways 

shouldn’t be used as turning bays. Access roads should not be blocked or used nor parking on kerbs and 

grass verges.  

 



Please ensure your child has no nut products in their lunch box, this includes all chocolate 

spreads  

This is really important as we have children with severe nut allergies in 

school.   

Thank you for your support with this matter.  

 

Dates to remember! 

 Monday 12th May—Year 6 SATs week 

 Friday 16th May—Year 5 Swimming 

 Thursday 22nd  May—Year R Pyjama Day 

 Friday 23rd May—Year 5 Swimming 

 Monday 26th May—Friday 30th May—Half Term 

 Friday 6th June—Year 3 Swimming 

 Friday 13th June—Year 3 Swimming 

 Monday 16th June—Year 6 Tile Barn 3 Day Residential Trip 

 

 

Sponsors of Munchie & Maisie  

the guinea pigs 



Online Safety 

Our main safeguarding topic for this half term is Online Safety. At school we teach children about how to keep 

safe online and we monitor their use of technology in school. 

At home, parental controls and privacy settings can help you manage how your child spends time on line and 

help to keep them safe. The following social media platforms have a minimum age of 13:  

Facebook, Whatsapp, You Tube, Instagram, TikTok, Snapchat, X ( formerly Twitter), Pinterest.  

Below is some Online Safety Top tips to keep your children safe at online.  



Headteacher  
Awards! 

 
  

 

Stars 
 of the  

Week! 
Year R Hedgehogs 

Stanley 

Year 1 Owls 

Mollie 

Year 2 Lizards 

Daniel 

Year 3 Dolphins 

Phoebe 

Year 4 Lions 

Riley 

Year 5 Pandas 

Isla 

Year 6 Gorillas 

Sami 

Well done to this weeks attendance winners 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

They get to have Magnum the attendance alpaca in class  

this week! 

Owls 

94.6% 

Inset days 2024/2025 

 
Monday 21st July 

Tuesday 22nd July 

 

 

Isabel   Kendall 

Mayson   Lillie 

Jonnie   Mia 

Ariana   Alfie 

Logan   Ruby 

Anna   Sienna 

Jackson    

Katy    






